
 

 

 
 

 
September 16 2021 

Dear parents, 
 
I am writing to inform you that we have been inspected on two separate occasions this week by 
representatives of both the MOEHE and MOPH regarding our adherence to COVID guidelines and 
that during both visits inspectors have been completely satisfied that we are fully in line with 
everything that is expected of us. During our first visit, our MOEHE inspector was very impressed 
with not only the health & safety aspects of our school but also the learning climate in place, and 
on the following day our visitor from the MOPH made random checks of all adults’ Ehteraz statuses, 
all of which were fully compliant. 
 
Dealing effectively with the ongoing pandemic is, clearly, a collective effort and I am very grateful 
indeed that all members of our DBS Wakra community are supporting our requests for all students 
from years 1 – 11 to wear masks correctly in school and to ensure that social distancing is in place 
when children are collected at the end of each day. Without the wonderful support we always 
receive from our students’ parents, nannies and drivers, we would not be able to put effective 
systems in place. 
 
Parents may also have noted that consent forms were sent to them earlier this week regarding a 
voluntary swab test for students. If parents agree for their children to take part in this swab test, 
which we believe MOPH officials would like to take place as soon as possible, then they should 
return signed forms to school at the earliest opportunity. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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